
Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD 

From: 
Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD 
Wednesday, March 13, 2013 11:08 AM 
'Jerry Sosa' 
RE: HOL-12-009 

Jerry, 

As per our phone conversation earlier this morning, and based on the analytical data presented, you are approved to 
backfill at this site. Please proceed on your schedule. 

Mike Bratcher 
NMOCD District 2 
8n S. First Street 
Artesia, NM 88210 
O: 575-748-1283 X108 
C:575-626-0857 
F: 575-748-9720 

From: Jerry Sosa [mailto:jsosa@sesi-nm.com] 
Sent: Tuesday, March 12, 2013 6:52 PM 
To: Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD 
Subject: Fwd: HOL-12-009 

Mr. Bratcher...enclosed are the analyticals to the Holly Mimosa located just West of Loco Hills. I was hoping to 
get your approval to back fil l the excavation as soon as possible due to it being close to the lease road, the 
excavation is barricaded. Please give me a call at 575-441-7026. Thanks Jerry Sosa (SESI) 

Jerry Sosa 
Environmental Technician 
Safety & Environmental Solutions, Inc. 
Cell 575-441-7026 
Office. 575-397-0510 

Begin forwarded message: 

From: "Celey Keene" <celey.keene@cardinallabsnm.com> 
Date: January 21, 2013, 11:11:55 AM MST 
To: "Bob Allen" <ballen@sesi-nm.com>, "SESI" <office2@sesi-nm.com>, "Sergio Contreras" 
<seontreras@sesi-nm.com>, <jsosa@sesi-nm.com> 

. Subject: HOL-12-009 

THANK YOU, 

Celey Keene 
Lab Director 
Cardinal Laborator ies 
101 East Marland 
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Hobbs, NM 88240 
T: (575)393-2326 
F: (575)393-2476 
e-mail: celey.keene@cardinallabsnm.com 

The information contained in this message is confidential and is only intended for the use of the 
individual/firm named above. If the reader of this message is not the intended recipient or the 
employee/agent responsible to deliver it to the intended recipient, you are hereby notified that any 
dissemination, distribution or copying of this communication is strictly prohibited. If you have 
received this communication in error, please notify us immediately by e-mail or telephone in order 
to return the message. 
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